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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF PRE.BID CONFERENCE

PROCUREMENT OF SECONDARY DEDICATED INTERNET SERVICES FOR THE
TNSURANCE COMMTSSTON (RE-BtDDtNG)

( Project Reference No. 2024-OS-1 25)

Thank you.

S. TRINIDAD II
n

7

Head Office, P.O Box 3589 Manila I Trunkline: +(632)852$.8461 | Fax. No: +(632)8522-1434 | www.insurance.gov.ph

This is to notifu the prospective bidders that the pre-bid Confernce for the
above-mentioned procurement project has been rescheduled from 30 Oclober 2024
to 08 Novembet 2024 at 10:00 a.m., due to scheduling conflicts among the majority
of the Bids and Awards Committee Members, whose attendances are required in
equally important prior official commitments.

For further information, you may contact the BAC Secretariat at
bacsec@insurance.oov. oh.

Bids and Awards Committee


